
 

 
DATE:  October 18, 2019  
 

TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
   

FROM: Mark Van Vleck 
  Assistant City Manager 
  markvv@cctexas.com 
  (361) 826-3082 
 
                         
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

 
Name      Title/Position       Department  
Mark Van Vleck        Assistant City Manager  

Jeffrey Edmonds   Director      Engineering Services 
Dan Grimsbo    Executive Director     Utilities 
Rhodes “Chip” Urban              Project Manager     Urban Engineering   
  
 
ISSUE: 
 
On July 2, 2019, Urban Engineering was awarded a professional services contract to assess the 
drainage on North Beach. The contract included the development of an Engineering report that 
contained the analysis, approach and cost estimate of three options identified in the assessment 
to address the drainage on North Beach. During this presentation, the results of that report and 
additional information related to timelines will be presented. 
 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS:  
 
Presentation – North Beach Drainage Study Analysis (not included) 
 
 

North Beach Drainage Study Analysis 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
       City Council Meeting of October 29, 2019   
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